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September 22, 2025 

Warden Ave Culvert Replacement  
over West Highland Creek  

Contract: 24ECS-BE-23PM 
Start Date: Fall 2025 End Date: Fall 2026 

*Timeline is subject to change. 

The City of Toronto is planning for the replacement of the Warden Ave Culvert over West Highland 
Creek. This work will ensure that the culvert meets today’s standards and remains safe for vehicles 
and pedestrians into the future.  

To safely complete this work, northbound and southbound traffic within the project area will 
be reduced to one lane in each direction.  

The project is part of the Council-approved 2025 Capital Works Program. 

MAP OF WORK AREA 

WORK DETAILS:  
 

• Earth excavation and 
backfill. 

• Remove and replace the 
existing elliptical culvert with 
a new culvert and 
waterproofing. 

• Reconstruct culvert inlet 
and outlet. 

•  Reconstruct retaining 
walls. 

•  Reconstruct steel beam 
guide rails. 

•   Reconstruct the sidewalk, 
boulevard, and asphalt 
pavement within the 
proposed work area. 
 

WHAT TO EXPECT DURING CONSTRUCTION 

• You may experience dust, noise and other inconveniences. The City will make efforts to reduce 
impacts. We appreciate your patience. 

 

Work Hours: Work will take place from 7:00 a.m. to 7:00 p.m., Monday through 
Friday, and 9;00 a.m. to 7:00 p.m. Saturday, with work outside of these hours and 
on weekends as required. 

 

Traffic Management: Motorists are reminded that bicycles and cars will be sharing 
the lane. When driving, please be mindful of vulnerable road users. 

To safely complete this work, northbound and southbound traffic within the 
project area will be reduced to one lane in each direction.  

 

Access to Your Home: The City-hired contractor may need access to the interior 
and exterior of your home to complete a pre-construction condition survey. Affected 
properties will receive a letter about scheduling a time to complete the pre-
construction condition survey. Although participation is voluntary, the pre-
construction survey results may be useful to confirm claims for potential damage 
caused by City construction. 
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 Accessible Accommodation: The City's contractor must ensure safe and 
accessible walkways and entryways are maintained for everyone during 
construction. Any temporary access disruptions will be communicated as soon as 
possible. If you experience a disruption, have a specific access need or related 
accommodation request, contact the Field Ambassador listed below. 

NEED MORE INFORMATION? 

If you have questions about the upcoming work, please contact us and quote 24ECS-BE-23PM. 

Field Ambassador  Mohsen Fathi, 647-500-0031, Email: Mohsen.Fathi@ghd.com  

City Councillor 
Nick Mantas, 416-321-2788,  
Email: Councillor_Mantas@toronto.ca 

Deaf, Hard of hearing and Hearing 
impaired service 

Telecommunications Relay Service (TRS) 

Dial 711 (24/7) 

General inquiries 311 

Website toronto.ca/scarboroughcentre 

Thank you for your patience. Building a great city takes time. Better infrastructure for all of us is worth the wait. 
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